
HEATHFIELD NEWS   

5TH OCTOBER 2018                                              KERSALL DRIVE CAMPUS 

 

Harvest Festival:  Next Friday we will be having our Harvest Festival assembly.  Please support us in 

providing donations to the Bulwell and Bestwood Foodbank which has supported a number of our families 

over the last couple of years.  Items such as tins, pasta, UHT milk, biscuits, rice, squash, tea, coffee, cereal 

are always in demand.  Children should take all donations into class on Friday 12th October ready for our 

assembly.   

Important Dates:  Lots of families queried school being open today as other schools were having an INSET 
day – if school has an INSET day planned, we inform all parents in newsletters at the beginning of the year 
and also with a couple of weeks’ notice.  We also have all of our term dates and important dates on the 
school website and on the calendar available at the office.  Our next INSET will be Friday 21st December and 
the Friday 4th January.  

Half Term holiday: We break up for 2 weeks on Friday 19th October for the Autumn half term and return to 
school on Monday 5th November. 

EYFS Feedback Friday: We would like to invite Jellyfish, Octopus and Turtles parents into visit our Faces 
Gallery and look in our Learning Journeys on Friday 19th October. 

 Octopus and Turtles, please come and see your children’s work at 2.45pm 

 Morning and all day Jellyfish parents please stay and see your children’s work at 8.45am when you 
drop them off at school. 

 Afternoon Jellyfish parents please stay and see your children’s work at 12.15pm when you drop them 
off at school. 

Eagles, Peacocks, Pelicans and Leopards school and siblings photographs – Monday 15th October:  
Wrates school photographer will be visiting Kersall Drive on Monday 15th October. All children in KS2 will 
have their photograph taken. 

The photographer will be here at 8.30 am to take family group photos, where the siblings are not currently 
attending Heathfield. If this applies to your children you must be in school by 8.30am.  

If all of your children attend Heathfield and you would like them to have a family photo you must still complete 
and return the form attached. However, your children can come to school at their usual time. Please return 
the form to the school office no later than Friday 12th October. Thank you.  

 
Year 1 Exciting Light Night – Wednesday 7th November 3.15pm-5.45pm:  

As part of our pledge to enable children to access enrichment activities beyond 

the normal school day, we are offering children in Hedgehogs and Owls an 

exciting ‘Light Night’ on Wednesday 7th November between 3.15pm and 

5.45pm. The children will take part in Science experiments, a treasure hunt in 

the dark and a disco. They will also have a hot dog, snack and drink. We are 

asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child.  Please return the permission slip 

and money into school by next Friday. Thank you 

Attendance for this week was 95.7% 

 If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304  

 Green is good – Lets make sure all our classes this academic year are green and hit our target of 
96.5% or above 
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Year 5 York Residential Parents’ Meeting: Mr Battison will be holding a meeting about the Year 5 
residential trip to York on Monday 8th October at 3.30pm in the Leopards classroom. We will go through the 
plan for the trip and it will give you the chance to ask any questions.   
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 1 Light Night (Hedgehogs and Owls) 

I would like my child ……………………………………………………………… from ………………………….class 

to take part in the Year 1 ‘Light Night’. 

My child requires a meat hot dog                Yes                     No 

My child requires a vegetarian hot dog       Yes                     No 

Signed ………………………………………………… Date ……………………………… 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Group Photographs – Monday 15th October  

I WISH MY CHILDREN TO HAVE A FAMILY PHOTOGRAPH.  

 

(Please list children - eldest first). 

Name of children ...........................................................................Class. ..................... 

                             

Name of children............................................................................Class....................... 

 

Name of children............................................................................Class....................... 

 

Name of pre-nursery children (if applicable) …………………………………………….. 

 

Signed......................................................Parent/Carer 

 


